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I write to you all as before with the request to circulate the following news that both car parks at Ashdown and White Horse Hill will be closing from tomorrow until further notice. 

The sites themselves remain open for use.

Feel free to call me if you need more 


Many thanks 

Andy Foley 
Area Ranger 
National Trust 
07721 671024 

